
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Central Bedfordshire 
Council 
Priory House 
Monks Walk 
Chicksands,  
Shefford SG17 5TQ 

 
  

  
please ask for Leslie Manning 

direct line 0300 300 5132 

date 22 January 2015 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

 

Meeting: LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Date: 
 

MONDAY, 26 JANUARY 2015 
 
 

 
Richard Carr 
Chief Executive 

 
To:      The Members of the LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE: 
 

Cllrs:  R D Berry, D Bowater and K Janes 

   

[Named Substitutes: 

   

Cllrs:    P N Aldis, Mrs A Barker, Mrs B Coleman, I Dalgarno, A L Dodwell, 
 Mrs M Mustoe, A Shadbolt, I Shingler and N Warren] 

 
All other Members of the Council as requested 

 
 
Please note that, as the Police have withdrawn their application for a review of the 
Premises Licence for The Crown, 9 High Street North, Dunstable, the above meeting 
has been cancelled. 
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